Members, 
Below is the information for the teleconference number to discuss the 4/4/07 CBFWA letter sent to Jim Ruff, NPCC regarding the FPCOB and MFWP suggested changes to the second paragraph of that letter.  Brian Lipscomb would like to know if you approve of Montana Fish Wildlife and Parks suggested changes, if not, why?
 
Monday, April 16, 2007
1:00-2:00 PM (Pacific Standard Time)
Teleconference (503) 229-0449 Id: 812142
 
Thank you.
 
-----Original Message-----
From: Trina Gerlack 
Sent: Friday, April 13, 2007 5:36 PM
Members of CBFWA:
 
Please note the following message from Montana. I have spoken with Larry Peterman; the error that he is referring to is that the previously assembled FPCOB did not develop any findings that were presented to the NPCC. The 4/4/07 letter that MFWP is referring too is attached for your information. 
 
Would a short conference call on Monday at 1:00 pm PDT to discuss this issue be possible for all of you? 
 
Please reply to this email if you are available to participate and CBFWA staff will poll the Members Monday morning for confirmation to schedule the April 16, 2004 teleconference at 1:00 p.m.  The teleconference number will be distributed pending meeting confirmation.
 
Brian Lipscomb, Executive Director
Columbia Basin Fish and Wildlife Authority
Cell: (971) 221-6962
Office: (503) 229-0191 
Email: brian.lipscomb@cbfwa.org
 


From: Peterman, Larry [mailto:lpeterman@mt.gov]
Sent: Fri 4/13/2007 2:17 PM
To: Brian Lipscomb
Subject: CBFWA Letter  
Brian: 
  
I was asked to present the CBFWA letter to Jim Ruff regarding the Fish Passage Center Oversight Board to the NPCC at their meeting in Libby Mt. on April 18, 2007.  I have reviewed the letter and was disturbed by the tone of the second paragraph and the error regarding the findings of the audit performed by the original FPCOB.  Montana cannot support the letter with paragraph 2 as written and recommend that CBFWA retract the letter sent to the Jim Ruff and revise paragraph 2 before resubmitting to the council.  I suggest the following wording as an alternative to the existing paragraph 2.  
    "CBFWA's members are confident in the technical capabilities of the FPC and its' staff.  Some members question the urgency of reinvigorating the FPCOB as its original charge was to conduct an exhaustive audit of the FPC.  If that audit was completed, should we rush into reinvigorating the oversight board? "
